
MESSAGE FROM CIRCUIT OFFICE 
regarding 

WORSHIP LEADER TRAINING/REFRESHER TRAINING COURSE 
 

Ray and Alison are planning to start another 8 week course for Worship Leader Training/Refresher 
Training in the near future.  
 
Are you are already a Worship Leader and need to update your training or do you know of someone 
in your Church who would be interested in finding out more? 
 
Please could names be sent to me as soon as possible in the Circuit Office. 
 
Jane Dronfield 
Circuit Administrator 

 


